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Dear Applicant,  

Thank you for your interest in a role at Eastchurch CE Primary School. I hope this letter sparks your interest 

and encourages you to explore a role within our enthusiastic and committed team. 

Eastchurch is a unique primary school, based across two sites, approximately three miles apart at the 

Eastern end of the Isle of Sheppey. The original site at All Saints, with its large and leafy grounds and 

wonderful scope for outdoor learning, has long been a part of the vibrant Eastchurch Village community. 

Little Owls, our purpose built maintained nursery, also situated within the All Saints site, offers a fantastic 

introduction to school life for three and four year olds. Opened in 2011, our modern setting at St Clement 

site extended our provision for the communities of Leysdown and Warden. Although each site has its own 

distinct appeal, as one school we are able to offer the feel of working within a small village school 

environment together with the support and opportunities of a larger, energetic and dynamic organisation.  

It is a fact that whatever the role, working in any school is demanding. However, as part of our friendly 

team, you will be both valued and supported to ensure you can fully contribute to our happy, collaborative 

learning community. With our vision and values at the core of everything we do across Eastchurch School, 

we offer a consistent Christian ethos as we work together to provide the best opportunities for every pupil 

in our care. 

Please explore our website www.eastchurch.kent.sch.uk for more information about our school or, better 

yet, come and visit us in person. Please contact Caroline Wiles, our School Business Manager, to arrange an 

appointment. You will be very warmly welcomed! 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs N Ivory 

Acting Headteacher 
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